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Consultation on how the Community Infrastructure
Levy (CIL) money should be allocated and spent

Dear partners and stakeholders,

Hopefully you are aware that we will begin to charge a Community
Infrastructure Levy (CIL) on new developments, given planning permission,

from January 2019.

You can read more about the Community Infrastructure Levy on the Council’s

website www.cornwall.qov.uk/cil

15% of any Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL) will be given to Town and
Parish Councils to use in the area where the levy was paid. An additional 10%
of the levy raised will be given to local councils that have a Neighbourhood

Development Plan.

As well as previous public consultations we have attended Town and Parish
Council conferences to discuss the Community Infrastructure Levy and will be
attending the Planning Partnership during August.

Cornwall Council has to decide how the remainder of the Community
Infrastructure Levy is spent, by whom and on what. We would now like
to hear your further views to inform the Council’s broad approach to
the allocation and spend of the Community Infrastructure Levy.



Importantly, the allocation of the remaining 70% - 80% 'strategic share' is at
the discretion of Cornwall Council, which is the focus of the current survey, We
are seeking views on how the 'strategic share' should be allocated and the type
of infrastructure it should be spent on.

The public consuitation runs until 23 September, however we appreciate local
councils may not meet before then, and to give local councils the opportunity
to give their feedback, we will accept completed surveys after the closing date.

If you are unable to submit a formal response before 23 September, please
provide an informal response with a ‘holding position’ initially which you can
confirm with a formal response later, Please send your informal response, with
the title 'CIL consultation' by email to: cil@cornwall,qov.uk

The results of the survey will be reported to Cornwall Council committees this
autumn and the Council’s Cabinet in December 2018.

You can take part in the online survey, which includes an introductory video by
Clir Bob Egerton Cornwall Council Cabinet Member for Planning and Economy,

via our website

If you have any questions about the Community Infrastructure Levy please

email: cil@cornwall.qgov.uk

Kind regards
Steve Havers
Cornwall Council Planning and Sustainable Development Service

cil@cornwall.gov.uk
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